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To the COMMUNITY SUPPORT AND SERVICES COMMITTEE

I DO NOT WANT an extension to the Emergency Bill until 31st October 2022. 
These Emergency laws are no longer PROPORTIONATE. 

I have lost my income as a direct result of the current Emergency Bill. I am not even
allowed on the premises of my workplace even though the clients don't have to be
vaccinated.
My 16 year old daughter will lose her income at the end of this month as a direct
result of the Emergency Bill even though the customers she serves, don't have to be
vaccinated. 
Segregation of our community, creating an underclass of people who don't have
equal rights to participate in society has eventuated as a direct result of the current
Emergency Bill.

Please DO NOT EXTEND THESE EMERGENCY LAWS because:

In Australia I should be free to informed consent to medical treatment.
In Australia I should have the freedom of conscience even in emergency.
In Australia I should have equal rights.
In Australia I should not be living in a segregated society.

With TESTING and APPROVED DRUGS FOR TREATING COVID-19, the extension of
this Emergency Bill is NO LONGER PROPORTIONATE.

Even in wars there is provision for conscience.
Every history book warns against the division I am currently experiencing here in my
home in Queensland, Australia.
People's bodies and conscience must be respected.

Glenda Jobling
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